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From: erikfunk@cox.net [mailto:erikfunk@cox.net]
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 11:26 AM OCT 26 2012

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy

Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov;
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov;
martiemerald@sandiego.gov; SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov;
davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us;
JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us;
RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov;
susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov;
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov;
gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov

Subject: CEC record-Docket #11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case

Dear CDC,

It is time for the Quail Brush Generation project to be forgotten. It would be
destroying valued open space and putting more than one precious, already
endangered, specie at further risk. It is obvious that the city and all those
living in it are opposed to this undesirable and unnecessary land use. This is
not the direction we need to be taking with our power concerns, it is the
opposite. There is no better time to be looking towards alternative energy
plans, and this is not one of them.

Please, stop this project by choosing the “No Project Alternative” and to uphold
the City of San Diego LORS.

Erik Funk
1433 Whitsett Dr.
92020



